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Fallings Park Primary School

Old Fallings Lane

Wolverhampton

WV10 8BN

Tel: 01902 558375

Fax: 01902 558376

25 November 2020
Christmas 2020
Dear Parents/Carers,
Christmas Dinner (Reception to Year 6)
This year Christmas Dinner will be on Wednesday 16th December.  This is the only meal through the year that does need to be booked in advance. Can you please order no later than Friday 4th December via SIMS Pay. There is no cost for children who have a free school meal or universal free school meal (Reception to Year 2) however, you will still need to book a dinner.  There is a small charge of £2.30 for all other children who would like a Christmas Dinner, this will be charged after the event. 
Christmas Jumper Day (Whole School)
On Wednesday 16th December children can come to school in a Christmas jumper.  
Christmas Parties (Whole School)
Each class will have a celebration in their bubbles on Wednesday 16th December.

Christmas Cards 

If your child wishes to send Christmas cards to their class friends, they can write them at home and then bring them into school between Monday 7th December and Friday 11th December.  The cards will then be sorted and placed into a plastic wallet and children will bring them home following their celebration on Wednesday 16th December.  This will ensure that the cards have been quarantined appropriately before they are shared with your families.

Thank you for your on going support over the last term, if you have any concerns please contact your child’s Year Leader or school office.

Yours faithfully, 
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S Pedley
Interim Head Teacher
